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Garth Righton

From: Spence James <James.Spence@ecan.govt.nz>
Sent: Monday, 26 March 2018 4:38 PM
To: Mailroom Mailbox
Subject: Barry Livermore LTP Submission EMAIL:02190000393

Hey Mailroom 

Barry Livermore called and wanted me to make a submission for the LTP 2018 on behalf of him as he was having issues with our 
website. 

He said he objected to the percentage that rates are proposed to increase by. He said he is on the pension and his pension isn't 
going to increase by the same amount as the rates so how can he be expected to pay more and more each year.  

He said organisations like Environment Canterbury need to remember who it is they are aiming to help. 

He also said he believes the whole LTP process needs to be pair reviewed by an outside organisation because he believes the 
public is left in the dark about most issues. 

Barry lives at 35 Wainoni Rd, Christchurch. Postcode 8061. 

Phone number 03 3898315. 

He never said whether he wants his submission to be made public or not. 

Thanks 

James 


